
 

 

NOTICE 

 

The Ida County Courthouse, Conservation and 

Engineer’s Department will be closed on  

Tuesday & Wednesday, December 24 & 25, 2024 

 in observance of Christmas and   

Wednesday, January 1, 2025 

in observance of the New Year. 

 

By order of the Board of Supervisors 

 
 

 

 


